
As you might recall, the proposed church expansion includes: 

1.  Moving the choir room to ground floor level to alleviate access problems for 

choir members. 

2. Increasing the size of the fellowship hall to fix our over-crowding issues 

3. Add additional classroom space for several overflowing classes. 

4. Add additional restrooms more accessible to the sanctuary.  

 

I would like to thank George Jacobs and Gary Brunker for agreeing to be our capital 

campaign co-chairs.  Charla Nunnelley, Jon Hoskins, Rick Dycus, and Larry Carey for also 

accepting leadership positions of this campaign.  They all encourage your questions and input 

as we move forward.  

 

Please plan to take part on August 6
th

.  This is a big day in the life of our church.  It is very 

exciting that we can be a part of strengthening our facilities for the future of our church.    

 

Brett Hines 

*********************************************************************** 

YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday: To be announced. 
 

There will be no Jr. Chi Rho meetings on Wednesday during the summer months. 

 

********************************************************************** 

CHURCH CAMP NEWS 

We have 4 campers attending Camp 101 July 14
th

-16
th

. Campers attending are: Lindsey and 

Taylor Florence, Mindy and Matthew Sidles. 

 

We have 14 youth attending Chi Rho Camp next week. Campers attending are Addison Peak, 

Michael Partin, Garrett Dawson, Jenna Berry, Addie Hoskins, J.D. Kendall, Alex Sledd, 

Caroline VanHook, Riley Moses, Morgynne Lunsford, Bodie Woodrum, Elizabeth Allison, 

Pete Korona and Lily Winkle. 

 

If you would like to send letters to the campers, the address is:  

Camp Wakon’Da-Ho 

7900 East Ky 70 

Yosemite, KY 42566 

 

Or you can send an email (they ask that you limit the number of emails and please do not 

send photos or e-cards) The email is: WKDH@CCINKY.net  

(Please us the camper name in the subject line) 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

----Ruthie Antle is recuperating from a recent procedure….D.O. Burden has been moved to 

St. Joseph’s for rehabilitation…. 

 

NOTE OF CONGRATULATIONS 

A note of congratulations is sent to Andrew and Garyn Case who were married Saturday, 

July 8, 2017. Garyn is the daughter of Gary and Sheila Price, Andrew the son of David and 

Lisa Case. 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

D.O. and I would like to thank you all for the prayers, cards, calls and visits. We will be 

moving to St. Joe Hospital for the next phase of this journey, and ask that you continue to 

keep us in your prayers. We still have a long road ahead with physical therapy. Our church 

family definitely in our hearts are “people who care.” D.O. and Paula Burden 

 

“Thank you to everyone for reaching out to myself and my family after my recent surgery.  

There are not enough words to thank everyone for the many thoughtful gestures we received.  

I am very thankful to be a part of this wonderful church family.”  Jennifer Renaker 

 

 

Jacque Brown would like to thank everyone for their cards, thoughts and prayers as he is 

recovering from surgery.  

****************************************************************** 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!  VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Save the date: Our Vacation Bible School will be held Saturday, July 22
nd

 at Marie Hehr 

Park from 9:00 A.M. – 2:00 P.M. Registration will begin at the park at 8:30 A.M. The theme 

this year is “If There is Enough For Everyone, Why Doesn’t Everyone Have Enough.” The 

theme goes along with the recent mission trip to Heifer International. The closing program 

will be a potluck meal at 5:00 P.M. at Marie Hehr Park on Sunday, July 23
rd

.  A special 

offering will be taken with proceeds to our local food pantry. 

**************************************************************** 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, July 23
rd

 is our Sunday at Cedar Ridge Health Campus. Please meet at Cedar Ridge 

at 2:00 P.M. for an afternoon of fellowship with the residents. 

 

**************************************************************** 

Women’s Bible Study meets in the conference room every Wednesday at 9:00 A.M. 

 

Men’s Bible Study meets in the Sunday School room across from the church office every 

Saturday at 8:00 A.M. 

mailto:WKDH@CCINKY.net
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NEWS 

JULY BIRTHDAY CALENDAR 

(July 16
th

 – 31
st
) 

July 16
th

: John W. Rogers 

July 17
th

: Andy Crowther,  

Nancy May,  

Diane Ritchie,  

♥M/M Ray Partin 

July 18
th

: Dylan Duckworth 

July 19
th

: Eva Renaker,  

Lincoln Hendricks 

July 20
th

: Gary McCord,  

Audrey Dawson, 

Inez Burgan,  

Ruby Penn 

July 21
st
: Skip Kuster,  

Judy Matthews Pickett 

July 22
nd

: Ross Brown,  

Charla Nunnelley 

July 23
rd

: Spencer Lemmings, 

 ♥M/M Carl Nunnelley 

July 24
th

: Jimbo Stroub,  

Hank Whalen,  

Velma Barkley, 

 ♥M/M Lee Stritesky 

July 25
th

: Russ Judy 

July 26
th

: Lois Stewart,  

Mark Tappel,  

♥M/M Tyler Gossett,  

♥M/M Jim Rogers 

July 27
th

: Amanda Stephens 

Clemons, 

 ♥M/M Paul Paynter 

July 28
th

: Graham Gossett,  

Sara Ann Ledford, 

Lindsey Hamm 

♥M/M Kenneth 

Hobday 

July 29
th

: Kathy Brown,  

Kent Burgan,  

♥M/M Gary Dearborn, 

♥M/M David Henson 

July 30
th

: Bob Barkley,  

♥M/M Billy Hayes, 

 ♥M/M Mark Tappel 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Dr. Tim Teater, Assistant Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 
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Message from our Board Moderator:  
     We have entered a new church year and I want to thank the congregation for their approval 

of the 2017-18 church budget at our June 26
th
 business meeting. Also, I would thank Buddy 

Renaker and the Finance Committee for developing the budget and Karen Adams for her many 

years of service as our moderator.  More than she planned I’m sure.   

       

       In mid-May, many of you participated in an online survey as part of a church expansion 

feasibility study. In fact, 114 of the 175 church giving units participated. The results were very 

positive, and we have learned that: 

--95% of survey respondents agreed or strongly agreed that the “Cynthiana Christian Church 

effectively meets and supports my spiritual needs.” 

--95% of survey respondents agreed or strongly agreed that the “Cynthiana Christian Church 

provides me with opportunities for fellowship and community.” 

--96% of survey respondents agreed or strongly agreed that they “believe in and trust the 

leadership of the church to make decisions for the future of our congregation.” 

--85% of survey respondents agreed or strongly agreed “that the church’s financial situation is 

healthy and secure.” 

--83% of survey respondents agreed or strongly agreed that “if Cynthiana Christian Church 

conducted a fundraising capital campaign to complete” an identified expansion project “the 

membership of the congregation would be supportive of the campaign.” 

 

          Church extension office advisers from Indianapolis have been encouraged by the level of 

response to the survey and have confirmed estimated giving to be within range to support a 

church expansion. This has led Church leadership, which includes the board, trustees, and key 

committee chairs to recommend a congregational vote to enter into a three-year capital 

campaign in giving toward our church expansion.  This will take place on August 6
th
 at the 

10:45 worship service. 

          Cont’d…. 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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